
*IMPORTANT*  

REMINDER FOR ALL BOCES STUDENTS 

ALL BOCES CENTERS CLOSED 

JUNE 6TH – EID AL ADHA 

 
• ALL 12TH GRADE AM BOCES STUDENTS SHOULD REPORT TO 

CAFÉ A UNTIL THE START OF THEIR SCHEDULED CLASSES. 
• ALL 11TH GRADE AM BOCES STUDENTS SHOULD REPORT TO 

CAFÉ B UNTIL THE START OF THEIR SCHEDULED CLASSES. 
• ALL 12TH GRADE PM BOCES STUDENTS SHOULD REPORT TO 

CAFÉ A AFTER THEIR LAST SCHEDULED CLASS (PERIOD 5) 
UNTIL DISMISSAL AT 2:00 PM. 

• ALL 11TH GRADE PM BOCES STUDENTS SHOULD REPORT TO 
CAFÉ B AFTER THEIR LAST SCHEDULED CLASS (PERIOD 5) 
UNTIL DISMISSAL AT 2:00 PM. 

• ALL ICC STUDENTS WHO ARE NOT DOOR-TO-DOOR SHOULD 
REPORT TO THE LIBRARY. 

• ALL ICC DOOR-TO-DOOR STUDENTS WILL BE 
TRANSPORTED HOME AFTER THEIR CLASSES END AT 
SACHEM EAST. 

 


